
On Aug 10, 2017, at 7:11 PM, Bill Messersmith <williammessersmith@gmail.com> wrote: 

Both my wife and I support the selection of the “NDC Created Map Purple” to create our voting 
districts. We believe that it provides for a better long term council representation of our entire city and 
also for a more diverse geographic representation of our elected council members. 
  
William Messersmith 
Rosalie Messersmith 
68373 Calle Barcelona 
Cathedral City, CA 92234 
760-328-3451 
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